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School Uniform 

Value of the month  

The Value for July is Love and the stories used to support this are 

‘Jesus’s special friends’, Luke 5 & ‘Goodbye at last’, John 21 
 

Dates for the term 
 

5th July Yr 1/2 Skreens Park  

6th July Yr 3/5 Skreens Park  

w/c 12th July Year 6 Bikeability 3 days 

16th July Reports out 

21st July Term ends 2pm 

2nd September Children return 
 

 

School Uniform 

We have recently added Foster’s in Bishop’s Stortford, alongside Top 

Form, as our uniform suppliers.  Please see additional information 

attached to this Newsletter. 
 

PE Kit 

As from September we are introducing a change to our PE kit.  This will 

be navy shorts, skorts etc but no change to the royal blue PE top. 

Existing royal blue skorts and blue or black shorts can continue to be 

worn until they need replacing.  Fosters will also be offering navy school 

branded tracksuits and hoodies, for PE only, should you wish to buy one. 
 

COVID reminder 

The cases are rising rapidly in this area so please remember to continue 

to wear a mask, stay 2m away from others and wash hands until the 

advice changes. Please remember that if anyone in your household goes 

for a PCR test you need to let us know and the whole family must 

isolate whilst waiting for the results.  Thank you. 

 

Miss Green 

Congratulations to Miss Green and her partner who had a baby girl 

recently. Mum and baby both doing well. We look forward to seeing 

them soon. 

 

Parent Governors 

Congratulations to Mr Littlewood and Mrs McHugh who have been 

appointed as Parent Governors.  There were two vacancies and two 

nominations. Thank you to Mr Brocklehurst who recently completed his 

four year term supporting the school across a number of areas. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 


